Samuel Kalter

While I believe mineral extraction to be an inevitable practice here in AZ,the location of the
proposed Copper World mine is a problem in several respects, but we are dealing with only air
quality here.It is entirely too close to thousands of residents and the air pollution it will cause is a
danger to residents and visitors alike,especially in the windy area it plans to inhabit.In view of this
please at least demand the operators to pass the most stringent air quality tests - in this case a level
one permit.



